
 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Trina Gerlack  
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 1:02 PM 
To: CBFWA Members 
Subject: CBFWA: Notice regarding 10/29/2009 Members Meeting 
 
CBFWA Members, 
  
At the October 7, 2009 teleconference, the attending CBFWA Members agreed 
to delay the Policy Level Members Meeting until January 2010.  The Members 
modified and adopted the final draft CBFWA Policy Directives, deliverable, and 
tasks. The Members scheduled a work session on October 29, 2009 to prepare 
the final CBFWA FY 2010-14 work plan, funding models, and budget alternatives 
for approval at the January Policy Level Members Meeting.  The October 29, 
2009 Members work session is schedule from 9am-4pm in Portland Oregon.  
Additional information is forthcoming. Please plan to attend in person.   If you 
have any questions, please contact Chairman Ward at eward@wstribes.org or 
541-553-2026 or the CBFWA office at 503-229-0191. 
  
Thank you,  
Trina Gerlack, CBFWA staff 
503-229-0191 
  
cc: MAG 
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